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VETERANS DAY 

November 11th 
 
 

“On this Veterans Day, let us remember the 
service of our veterans, and let us renew our 

national promise to fulfill our sacred  
obligations to our veterans and their  

families who have sacrificed  
so much so that we can live free.” 

Dan Lipinski 

Thank You Veterans!  

November 8th  - Voting Day!  

BOX TOP WINNERS 
This week’s winners are: 

Chenoa Svec 

Caiden Hershberger 

& 

Ally Kiffmeyer 

Keep turning in those Box Tops!  

PTA MEETING 
November  15th– @ 3:45 

Child Care 
Provided  

THANKSGIVING 

BREAK  

NO SCHOOL  
NOVEMBER  

24th & 25th 

From the Desk of Nurse Iris 
With the cold and flu season in full swing, 

sometimes it’s hard to know if we should 

send our children to school or not.  Here are 

some guidelines to help. 

 

When should a child be kept home from 

school? 

-If they have been vomiting within the last 24 hours 

-If they have diarrhea 

-If they have a fever of 100 or higher 

-If they have a frequent, persistent cough 

-If they require an over-the-counter cold or 

flu medicine or pain reliever in the morning 

in order to attend school.   

Remember -  Students may return to school 

24 hours AFTER the symptoms are  

ALL GONE. 

“CANSTRUCTION” 

One can makes a difference!  
November 1st—November 17th 

Redoubt Elementary School  

Holiday Food Drive  

and  

Fundraiser for the Peninsula Food Bank 
Students are asked to bring in non-perishable 

food items to be donated to the 

food bank.  

Thank you for your support!  

 

SITE COUNCIL  

MEETING  

November 16th  

@ 4:00pm 

Wednesday, NOVEMBER 23th 
EARLY RELEASE  
FOR STUDENTS 

1:45 p.m. 
School buses will be at school to transport  

students at 1:45 p.m. 
Boys and Girls Club will open at 1:45 p.m. 

Redoubt’s summeR Reading PRogRam!  
THERE WERE 35 participants  IN THIS  YEARS  

 Summer READING PROGRAM. 
According to Mrs. Hassemer, the program  
Coordinator at Redoubt, there has been  
an increase in participation and reading  

Minutes at our school.   
EACH STUDENT WILL Receive  a 

Program T-shirt.  
The summer reading program is 

Sponsored by Soldotna rotary! 
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Please let us know if your family needs 
help this holiday season.  

Return this form in a sealed envelope addressed  

to Mr. Withrow as soon as possible,   

no later than December 2nd.  
Names of families are kept confidential.  

 

Family Name:  _____________________________________ 

 

Address:  _________________________________________ 

 

Phone :  ________________  Cell:  ____________________ 

 

No. of adults in household:  _______________ 

 

Please list the following information for each child in the 

household 6th grade and younger, including preschoolers.  

Their wish lists may be needs or wants and may be toys, cloth-

ing, etc. If clothing is on the list, please be sure to include siz-

es. 

  

CHILD #1 Age  ________ Male or Female (circle) 

 

Three things on their wish list - don’t forget sizes for clothing!  

 

1.________________________________________________ 

 

2.________________________________________________ 

 

3.________________________________________________ 

 

CHILD #2 Age  _______ Male or Female (circle) 

 

Three things on their wish list - don’t forget sizes for clothing! 

  

1.________________________________________________ 

 

2.________________________________________________ 

 

3.________________________________________________ 

 

CHILD #3 Age  _______ Male or Female (circle) 

 

Three things on their wish list - don’t forget sizes for clothing! 

  

1.________________________________________________ 

 

2.________________________________________________ 

 

3.________________________________________________ 

(Please include additional children on a piece of paper.) 

 

While we would like nothing better  than to fulfill all three of 

each child’s wishes, fund limitations may not allow us to do so; 

however, we will be able to provide at least one gift for each 

child.   

Please contact the Kenai Peninsula Food Bank if you need help 

with food items.  The school is giving all of its food donations 

to them this year.  Resources for older children include their 

schools and the Salvation Army.   

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  

Save the Date 
Redoubt Carnival  

Saturday, February 25th 
Noon—4 p.m.  

Thanksgiving Meals 
Perhaps your family could use a little extra help this holiday 

season with your Thanksgiving meal. The Peninsula Food 
Bank is prepared to help those in need.  

Stop by the Kenai Peninsula Food Bank  
before November 18th to sign-up for a meal.  

 

A.L.I.C.E.  

Emergency Lockdown 

Drill  

November 10th  

Redoubt students and staff will 

participate in an emergency lock-

down drill. Additional information 

will be sent home with students 

prior to the drill.  

“SHOW TIME” 
Third Grade Fundraiser 
Friday, November 11th 

3:30pm—5:30pm 
Retro Movie Night 

Do you remember the good ole movies 

from long ago?  Give your child the 

opportunity to  

watch the original  

Willy Wonka  

and the  

Chocolate Factory.   

 For $5.00 per person you will receive popcorn, a juice 

box, and a “Golden Ticket”  

for a special drawing.   

There will be special Wonka treats on sale for an  

additional fee.  

This is a “G” rated movie. 

Permission slips will be sent home prior  

to this event.  
(all students must have a signed permission slip to attend) 

Funds raised will be used to support  

Redoubt’s 3rd grade 

Alaska SeaLife Center field trip.  

See you at the movies! 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME  

FALL BACK 

SUNDAY,  NOVEMBER 6th  

REMEMBER 

TURN YOUR CLOCKS BACK ONE HOUR!  


